
2023 CHRISTMAS MEMORIAL ALTAR FLOWERS 
 

 This year St. Mark’s will have a Christmas Eve Service in the Erwin Chapel. If 
you would like flowers in remembrance of a loved one, please complete this form and 
return it to the Parish Office by email (parishoffice@stmarksnewbritain.org ) or 
regular mail no later than Sunday, December 17, 2023. A donation of $25.00 is 
requested. Please make your checks out to St. Mark’s Altar Guild. 
 

Please feel free to call Cheryl Rusczyk in the Parish Office at 860-225-7634 if you 
have any questions. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

ALTAR FLOWERS (Please print information) 
 

Donated by:  
_____________________________________________________ 

 
Christmas Memorial 2023 
Names:_____________________________________________________ 

 
__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________    

If there is a special day you would like flowers in remembrance of a loves one, please 

complete this section. Please specify the date you would prefer. 

Date: _______________________ 

In loving memory of:  (Names)  

__________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________ 

Donations included: $ ________________ 
 
 
For Christmas Flower Donations: Please complete and return to St. Mark’s Church Office  

NO LATER THAN SUNDAY, DECEMBER 17, 2023. 
 
Additional copies of this form may be obtained by calling the church office at  
860-225-7634 or on our website: www.stmarksnewbritain.org                                                          
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